
 

 

 

June 1, 2021 

RCMP DETACHMENT RESUMES POLICE CHECK SERVICES FOR VOLUNTEER, EMPLOYMENT SECURITY  

One of the services suspended due to the COVID-19 pandemic is now available again. 
 
People can now book appointments to have fingerprints taken as part of their request for 
police information checks. 
 
“People require these security checks for certain jobs and volunteer positions,” says Staff 
Sargeant Wayne Baier. “We are pleased to once again provide these services to help people 
contribute their skills and time in service to our community.” 
 
These services are currently available for Campbell River residents only, and people must book 
appointments at this time. Appointments are available Monday to Friday between 8:30 a.m. 
and 4:30 p.m.  
 
Due to continuing pandemic safety protocols, the front door of the detachment remains locked 
to prevent crowding in the foyer. People will be admitted to the building by using the outside 
buzzer to notify front counter staff of their arrival.  
 

### 

Contact: Wayne Baier, Staff Sargeant      250-286-6221 


